
ASSISTANT HEADTEACHER VACANCY 

Baskerville School 

Location: Fellows Lane, Harborne, Birmingham, B17 9TS 

Start date: 1st September 2025  

Salary: L12-L16 

Hours: Full-time 

Contract type: Permanent 

Reporting to: Headteacher 

Responsible for: Key Stage 3 Staff 

Teaching commitment: Up to 3 days per week (depending on organisational 

needs) 

Our Assistant Headteachers are driven by the belief that even the smallest 

positive change in a young person’s life matters. That’s why we take time to 

celebrate the little things. There are many ups and downs, and for some of 

our students, simply managing to sit through a lesson can be a significant 

achievement — moments that may seem minor on the surface but 

collectively make a meaningful and lasting impact. 

As an Assistant Headteacher, you’ll be supporting children and young 

people with autism spectrum disorder.   Working closely with the 

Headteacher and the senior leadership team, you will help shape the 

school’s vision and direction, ensuring we have the right team and strategies 

in place, so our students feel proud of their achievements. 

This role calls for resilience and dedication. While the journey can be 

challenging, the progress you'll help our students make will be incredibly 

rewarding. 

At Baskerville School, you’ll be fully supported to thrive — with guidance from 

a skilled and experienced leadership team, and access to a wide network of 

specialist professionals. As a proud member of The Birmingham Special 

Schools' Co-operative Trust (BSSCT), we benefit from strong collaboration and 

shared expertise across the Trust, all focused on delivering the best outcomes 

for our young people. 

You’ll work alongside passionate colleagues who are experts in their fields, 

and you’ll never be alone in your journey — we’ll be with you every step of 

the way as you build a meaningful and fulfilling career in education. 

It’s also an exciting time to join us, as Baskerville School is currently 

undergoing a major rebuild. Our brand-new, purpose-built school will open in 



September 2026, creating an inspiring environment for both staff and 

students. 

Closing date: Monday 9th June 2025 at 9:00am 

Interviews: w/c 9th June 2025 

Informal visits are highly recommended. Please telephone school on 0121 427 

3191 to make an appointment. 

 


